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CHRIS ABELE, MILWAUKEE COUNTY EXECUTIVE
JOHN DARGLE, JR., DIRECTOR OF PARKS, RECREATION AND CULTURE

John Dargle, Jr., Director, Department of Parks, Recreation and Cult

N

Date: December 5, 2014

To: Jerry Heer, Director of Audits, Office of the Comptroller
From:

Subject: Unannounced Parks Cash Counts

The Department of Parks, Recreation and Culture (BPRC) would like to thank you and
your staff for your time and thorough review of some of our cash handling procedures
this past June. We welcome your feedback and recommendations as we continue to
refine our policies and procedures to ensure accuracy and accountability during
revenue collection. The following outlines our responses to the six (6)
recommendations you presented in your November 21, 2014 memorandum.

. Responsible | ... . .
Recommendation ztaff Timeline Response or Alternate Solution
Procedures will be updated to reflect that keys must be
1 Wri_tten policy on use of cash Mrozinski 28-Feb-i5 secured within the Iockefi safe lon!v unless needed 'zcln lock
register key the drawer for other duties or in cases of a power failure or
POS malfunction

Signs regarding issuance of

. Mrozinski
receipts

Updated signage will be placed at all revenue locations.

Marlow/
Smith

Petty cash reporting and
replenishment

28-Feb-15

The DPRC has a procedure in place for monthly
reconciliation of petty cash. This procedure will be
reviewed with appropriate staff,

N/A

ADDRESS
9480 Watertown Plank Road
Wauwatosa, Wl 53226-3560

PHONE/FAX

9 EMAIL

ph: 414 / 257 PARK (7275)
fax: 414/ 257 6466

WEBSITE
parks@milwenty.com

countyparks.com




Thank you again for your input. We are happy to provide supporting documentation or
clarification, if needed.

copy: Laura Schloesser, Chief of Administration and External Affairs
Sheree Marlow, Finance Manager
Susie Devcich, Chief of Recreation and Business Services
Joe Mrozinski, Sr. Manager of Business Services
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